
UNIT ENTRY FIRE DOORS 
ANNUAL INSPECTION 

 
Tuesday 22th to Thursday 24th February 2022 

 
 
Dear Everyone,  
 
Our annual Fire Door (Unit entry doors) inspection will occur in 
Aurora on the above dates  
 
This is a mandatory inspection of ALL unit entry doors, with 
individual doors only needing a brief “1 minute” inspection to 
ensure they meet Fire standard. 
 
This will require a technician to open and close your entry door. 
They do not need to enter your unit more than the width of the 
entry door. 
 
Technicians will be inspecting unit doors as part of their 
Preventative Maintenance from 8am – 4pm daily 
 
If you have a special lock on your door, to arrange entry time - 
please contact Chris (Facilities Manager) on 0447 903 007 or  
email – maintaurora@theoaksgroup.com.au 
 
Kind Regards, 
Building Management 

 
On behalf of the Body Corporate for the Aurora Tower CTS 35222 


